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NEWSLETTER Thursday 7th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I cannot believe how little we have left of this term~ I think we will remain busy right up to the very last 
minute! 
 
An active couple of weeks… 

 
 
Community Sports Day: it was great to have so many of you join us for the range of sporting activities Mr 
Tanner had set up for our community sporting event.  
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Class 3 enjoyed an Adventure day at Decoy 
Country Park this week.   
Class 3 had a busy day learning about 
sustainability in the Devon area, animal and plant 
classification along with lots of fresh air, exercise 
and an array of nerves and enthusiasm when we 
kayaked on the lake! 
 
 
 

 



 
STAFFING NEWS 
There will be a few changes from September. 
 
Mrs Richardson makes a welcome return from maternity leave and will be covering PPA for classes 2 and 
3 – which means she will be teaching for ½ a day a week in these classes. 
 
Miss Kearle also joins us again after her maternity leave. She will be working in class 1 on Tuesday & 
Wednesday. Which means a change in hours for Miss West who will continue to run breakfast club 
Monday-Thursday and will be working in Class 1 on a Thursday. 
 
Sadly Miss M is leaving us at the end of term to take a year out and travel the world- we hope she makes 
many memories on this fab adventure! 
Mrs Smart & Mrs Neville will be moving to take up the reins of class 4 using their experience and 
expertise to ensure the best of fun and outcomes in the Landscove ‘finishing school!’ 
 
I am thrilled to welcome Mr Luke Ansermoz as he joins us to be at the helm of 
Class 3. He comes to us from Bearnes Primary School, having worked within the 
Trust for the last few years. We hope you will offer him a warm Landscove welcome. 
Luke will be here to meet the children next week when we run our transition 
afternoon, allowing all the children to meet their teacher and new classmates. I am 
sure he will pop out into the playground to say hello! 
 
A message from Mr Ansermoz… 
Hello Landscove! I am looking forward to joining the Landscove team in September and 

building new relationships with staff, pupils, and parents. I am excited to meet the children, explore their interests 

and motivations and start a wonderful year together. In September, we will begin a new year of adventures and 

challenges.   

Outside of school I enjoy a range of sports such as rugby, Gaelic football and golf. I love to be by the sea and to 

swim or paddle board. I have a passion for reading and I aim to inspire the children to develop their passions. I 

hope everyone has a brilliant summer and I look forward to seeing you all in September. 

 

Lastly, but not least, we will be saying a sad farewell to Mrs Monroe. Catherine has been with us since 
October 2019, has supported the children in class 4 and been our chief mini bus driver. Whilst she leaves 
us, she is not going far as she takes up a post at Harbertonford Primary. We wish her the very best of luck 
at her new school. 



 
ETHOS, VISION & VALUES 
Beeswax wraps: 
Thanks to Grace Coles for supporting the 
Ethos team to make Beeswax wraps to 
sell at the Summer Fair – children taking 
action to make a difference! 

 
Miles for 
refugees: 
Thank you 
all for supporting this important campaign and making generous donations. 
We raised a total of £299! The children ran an incredible 692 laps of the 
school field, which works out close to 83km. They are not only sporting 
superstars but are developing a clear sense of what it means to be a global 
citizen, supporting others in times of need. 
  
The Grand Opening of our Spiritual Garden 
What an incredible space our school community has created! It just goes to 
show what is possible when people come together with a shared vision, lots 
of energy and a willingness 
to volunteer their time. We 
are extremely grateful for 
everyone’s hard work and all 
the donations of materials. 

Key Stage One have already enjoyed their first Collective 
Worship in the garden.  
Anna Neville. 
 
 
SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE  

If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing, please 

contact the school or in non-school hours contact MASH 

on 0345 155 1071. 

Our designated safeguarding lead is Mrs Ryder 

and the deputy safeguarding lead is Miss 

McFadzean  

FOLS 

As many of you may be aware the ‘Summerfield’s’ 

will be leaving us at the end of this term; moving 

on to pastures new. So where do I start with our 

thanks to Justina who has been tirless in her         

support of our school and it’s pupils? 

THANK YOU! Doesn’t seem to quite cover it! 

Justina has quite simply been brill! She has taken the FOLS team through COVID and been imaginative 

with fund raising ideas which have enabled us to have laptops, various school equipment and books, art 

and science weeks and supported our requests for extra funds to allow all our pupils to access enrichment 

activities.                                                                                                                                                          

Justina is quite right;  this is a vital role which supports the children and teachers at Landscove. Please 

consider joining the FOLS team and continuing the vital fund raising that supports the children at 

Landscove. 

Huge Thanks Justina! 

 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%) 

 

Whole school 91.4% 

Class 1 88.2% 

Class 2 93.2% 

Class 3 96.9% 

Class 4  85.6% 

Well done to class 3! 



COMING UP 

 12th July transition day – meet your new teacher for the children 

 Friday 15th July School Reports out today 

 Friday 22nd July 10am Leavers Service in St Matthew’s          

 Friday 22nd July Break up 2:00pm for the summer                                                                  

 
Have a great weekend. 

 

 

 


